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Deportation of non-criminal undocumented immigrants is discrimination and wrong. The
Trump Administration’s orders are of dubious legality and the Executive Branch may not
refuse to obey federal court orders.

  

  

WASHINGTON,  DC – The League of Women Voters president, Chris Carson, issued the 
following statement in response to President Trump's immigration ban:

  

"The League of Women Voters is opposed to deportation of non-criminal undocumented
immigrants. 

  

The  League supports cities, towns, counties and states that make a decision  not to cooperate
with federal deportation and enforcement actions that  include non-criminal undocumented
immigrants.  Moreover, the Trump  Administration’s orders are of dubious legality. 

  

It  is simply wrong, and a perversion of the American system of justice,  for the Executive
Branch to refuse to obey federal court orders. 

  

The  LWV is opposed to discrimination, including discrimination in  immigration, based on
religion.  The Trump Administration’s orders  appear to be targeted at Muslims and immigrants
from majority-Muslims  nations."

 See the original statement here  and League's national positions on Immigration and
Nondiscrimination  here .
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http://lwvwi.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=d0adb5f9e9&amp;e=795f814ef7
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